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Dear Parent/Carer

Nativity Costumes
For our nativity this year we need the Angels to bring in a white t shirt and white leggings/tights, Twinkle Twinkle singers need pyjamas and a teddy and all other children need to bring in a black t shirt and black leggings/tights.  If possible we need these this week or by Monday at the latest.

Thank you for your help.

Mrs Clarke

Mrs Rankin 

Miss Garden
P1 Teacher

P1/2 Teacher
P3 Teacher
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